
  

 
 

June 25 ,  2023  
 

The Twelfth Sunday 
in Ordinary Time  

MASS SCHEDULE 

Mon—Fri  8:15am 
Wednesday  2:05pm (School Mass) 

Saturday  5:30pm 
Sun day   8:00, 9:30, 11:15am 
Holy Days  8:15am, 7:00pm 

RECONCILIATION 

Friday   8:45-9:30am 
Saturday  4:00-5:00pm 

PARISH OFFICE 

503.643.9528 
www.h-t.org 

 

Mon—Fri  8:00-4:00pm 

SCHOOL OFFICE 

503.644.5748 
www.htsch.org 

 

Mon—Fri  8:00-3:30pm 

FOOD CLOSET 
MINISTRY 

503.641.1842 
www.h-t.org/foodcloset 

 

Tue, Wed, Fri 10:00-12:30pm 

KNOW  ~  GROW  ~  G O  

HOLY  TRINITY  
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Next weekend you will be meeting Fr. Anthony 
Hoangphan (pronounced wong-fan), our newly 
ordained Parochial Vicar! He will be 
concelebrating all four Masses with me for his first 
weekend and you’ll have a chance to meet him 
afterwards on the porch. We have been eagerly 
awaiting his arrival and I know a lot of you have been 
praying for him. Please keep the prayers coming; all 
of us doing ministry need them big time! I look 
forward to sharing the pastoral care of our parish 
with Fr. Anthony and am eager to introduce him to 
this wonderful parish. We will be collaborating 
closely, along with the rest of the staff, and I know he 
will be a great addition to our team. 
 

Here’s a basic schedule we will be following — all 
subject to change due to the many things that come 
up in parish life! 
 

Office Hours: I will continue to take Mondays 
and Tuesday mornings off; Fr. Anthony will be 
away on Thursday afternoons and Fridays. At 
this time, Fr. Anthony will be managing his 
calendar personally. 

Weekend Masses: Fr. Anthony and I will rotate 
weekends with Dcn. Brett in a similar fashion to 
how he, Fr. Dave, and Fr. Hans/Fr. Tony did in 
past years. All three of us plan to be present at all 
Masses, except when on vacation or sick.  

Daily Masses: Fr. Anthony will regularly preside 
at Monday and Tuesday Masses; I will regularly 
preside on Thursdays and Fridays. We will 
alternate on Wednesdays (including for School 
Mass when that resumes in the fall).   

Confessions: Normally, the one who will be 
presiding/preaching at the Masses will not be 

hearing the Saturday afternoon confessions, but 
may come by for the last 15 minutes to help make 
sure that all penitents have had the chance to 
experience the Sacrament. In the penitential 
seasons (Advent and Lent), we will both likely be 
present for the full time. I will continue to hear 
the Friday morning confessions immediately 
following daily Mass. 

Weddings and Funerals: We will continue to 
schedule as they come, but expect to once again 
have Mondays and Tuesdays as an option for 
funerals. 

 
I am sure we will continue to make adjustments as we 
move ahead through the summer, but in general you 
can expect it to be very similar to what you were used 
to the past few years.  
 
On a related subject, I want to say how deeply 
grateful I am to Msgr. Don Buxman and Fr. Francis 
Njau, AJ, for stepping in to offer our Monday and 
Tuesday daily Masses this past year! And, on those 
days when they or I were unavailable on our 
respective days, we regularly had Fr. Bruce 
Cwiekowski, Msgr. Dennis O’Donovan, and Fr. Hans 
to cover for us. It takes a village, as they say, and I’m 
grateful to all my brother priests for their help! 
 
Congratulations to Keana Ada and Barnaby Lizama, 
who were married here on June 24th! Blessings to you 
both, and to all of our married and engaged couples. 
 
Funeral services were held last week for Jack Dobler. 
We are also saddened to note the passing of 
parishioner Paul Christen. May their souls and the 
souls of all the faithful departed, rest in peace. 

GREETINGS FROM FR. BILL 

Saturday 24th 

5:30pm  +Lorna Rizarri Omo 
 

Sunday 25th 
8:00am  Holy Trinity Parish 
 

9:30am  +Thomas Scaria 
 

11:15am +Rose Hutchinson 

Wednesday 28th 
8:15am  +Ami-Stella Duran 
 

Thursday 29th 
8:15am  Birthday Blessings to 
   Pauline Varela 
 

Friday 30th 
8:15am  +Paul Christen 

Monday 26th 

8:15am  +Belen Javier 

 
Tuesday 27th 
8:15am  In Thanksgiving from 
   Mónica Gutiérrez 
     and 
   +Raul Varela 

M ASS  I NTENTIONS  

PARISH FINANCES  

 

FOR THE WEEKEND OF JUNE 17–18 

Offertory     $28,652 

Food Closet Ministry  $2,615 

HT School    $108 

Additional Gifts  $1,500 
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Sunday, June 25th 
 4:30-6:00pm, Fireside — Small Faith Group (Akkara) 
 

Monday, June 26th 
 6:30-8:00pm, Fireside — Young Adult Ministry 
 

Tuesday, June 27th 
 6:30-8:00pm, via Zoom — Centering Prayer Group 
 7:00-8:00pm, Fireside — Al-Anon meeting 
 7:00-8:00pm, via Zoom — HT Zoom Bingo (email 

Debbie at debbie.a.m.gray@gmail.com to join the fun!) 
 7:00-8:30pm, Cafeteria — Boy Scout Troop 208 
 
Wednesday, June 28th 
 6:30-8:00pm, Gym — Young Adult Basketball 
 
Thursday, June 29th 

 7:00-8:30pm, Church — Filipino Choir rehearsal 
 
Saturday, July 1st 

 2:30-4:30pm, Gym — Indian Community Volleyball 

T HIS  W EEK  A T  HOLY  T RINITY  

For  the Aboli t ion of  Torture  
 We pray that the international community may commit in a concrete way to ensuring 

the abolition of torture and guarantee support to victims and their families.  

HOLY FATHER’S INTENTION FOR JUNE 

 

H OLY  T RINITY  C ATHOLIC  S CHOOL  

Principal 
Ashley Sheridan 

asheridan@htsch.org 

Administrative Assistant  
Natalie Shick 

admin@htsch.org 

503.644.5748 

www.htsch.org 

Monday 26th 
Gn 12:1–9 | Mt 7:1–5 

 
Tuesday 27th 

Gn 13:2, 5–18 | Mt 7:6, 12–14 
 

Wednesday 28th 
Gn 15:1–12, 17–18 | Mt 7:15–20 

 
Thursday 29th 

Acts 12:1–11 | 2 Tm 4:6–8, 17–18 | Mt 16:13–19 
 

Friday 30th 
Gn 17:1, 9–10, 15–22 | Mt 8:1–4 

 
Saturday 1st 

Gn 18:1–15 | Mt 8:5–17 
 

Sunday 2nd 
2 Kgs 4:8–11, 14–16a | Rom 6:3–4, 8–11 | Mt 10:37–42 

S CRIPTURE  R EADINGS  

We are thrilled to announce that Mrs. Sarah Dummer will be Holy 
Trinity’s Principal for the 2023-24 school year! Mrs. Dummer has 
taught Middle School Math at our school for 12 years and has 
an excellent reputation as an engaging, fun, and fair teacher. She 
graduated from the University of Portland (UP) with a degree in 
Finance and Spanish before earning her Master of Arts in 
Teaching (also at UP). 
 

Sarah and her husband, Andrew, were married at Holy Trinity 
in 2016, and both of their children — Charlotte, who is 3 ½, and 
Henry, who is 1 ½ — were baptized here as well. The family of 
four typically attend the 9:30am Mass. 
 

Sarah is excited to take on leadership of our school, and we are 
confident she will lead with passion and joy. Please pray for her as 
she settles in. Our school is in excellent hands!  

M EET  OUR  NEW  P RINCIPAL :  M RS .  S ARAH  D UMMER  

mailto:debbie.a.m.gray@gmail.com
mailto:asheridan@htsch.org
mailto:admin@htsch.org
http://www.htsch.org
http://usccb.org/bible/readings/062623.cfm
http://usccb.org/bible/readings/062723.cfm
http://usccb.org/bible/readings/062823.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/062923.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/063023.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/070123.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/070223.cfm
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Do we ever think of God looking at us, seeing us? More 
than that, do we even think that God thinks about us at 
all? In my “moment” today (the bit of scripture sent to me 
by my Universalis App which it does throughout my day), 
I read this: “Lord, let your face shed its light upon us.” 
And it stopped me, as I guess these moments are supposed 
to do. 
 

I don’t always stop. I generally look, read the moment, and 
move along with my day. It’s rather like a drive-by 
spiritual experience. This morning was different. I thought 
about God in His infinite goodness, letting the light of His 
face, touch me.  
 

We hear in scripture that when God's face shines upon us, 
He pours His goodness and grace into our lives. I imagine 
that God does this to us a lot, and in our distractions, our 
“busy”-ness and inattention, we miss it: the grace we are 
being offered. 
 

In the book of Numbers, “The LORD said to Moses: 
‘Speak to Aaron and his sons and tell them: “This is how 
you shall bless the Israelites”.’” (Nm 6:23) The Aaronic 
Blessing (Nm 6:24–26) is what our God is offering to all of 
us as His beloved children: 
 

“The LORD bless you and keep you! The LORD let his 
face to shine upon you, and be gracious to you! The 
LORD look upon you kindly, and give you peace!” 

 

Thank God for daily reminders! May we be aware of the 
love and grace available to us every moment! Amen + 

F OR  W HAT  I T ’ S  W ORTH :  
T HOUGHTS  ON  FAITH  

Erin Nieves — erin@h-t.org Mt. Angel Abbey offers a variety of retreats during 
the year, providing a time of solitude, blessing, and 
the silence in which we encounter God. For more 
details and to register, visit mountangelabbey.org/
guesthouse/make-a-retreat/retreat-calendar. 
 

 August 11–13:  True Devotion to Mary:   
      “Walking with Mary from  
      Bethlehem to Calvary” 

 August 14–16:  Faith & Writing Retreat  

 August 21–25:  Ignatian Silent Retreat: The Web 
      of Sin and the Response of Jesus 

 October 27–29:  Women’s Silent Retreat:   
      Modeling Mary in Prayer & Life 

 November 17–19: The Prodigal Son: A Story of the 
      Father’s Love 

 December 1–3:  Abbey Advent Silent Retreat:  
      “The Coming of  the Lord” 

M T .  A NGEL  A BBEY  RETREATS  
503.845.3025— retreat@mtangel.edu 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
(WWME) is a weekend for married 
couples who value their relationship 
and desire a richer, fuller life  together. 
The emphasis of the WWME weekend is 

on the communication between husbands and wives. 
It is not a retreat, marriage clinic, or a substitute for 
counseling. It is a unique approach aimed at 
revitalizing Christian Marriage by providing a 
conducive environment for couples to spend time 
together, away from the distractions and tensions of 
everyday life, and encouraging them to focus on each 
other and their relationship. 
 

The next WWME weekend is August 25–27 at Our 

Lady of Peace Retreat House. While there is a $100 
non-refundable fee to confirm your reservation, no 

couple is denied due to financial difficulties. 
 

This is an opportunity for you and your spouse to 
rediscover each other and focus on your relationship 
for an entire weekend. Every marriage deserves that 
kind of attention! Learn more and register for a 
weekend at rediscoverthespark.org. 

W ORLDWIDE  M ARRIAGE  E NCOUNTER  
503.704.0836 — reservations@rediscoverthespark.org 

F AITH  F ORMATION  

R ETROUVAILLE  
503.225.9191 — portland@retrouvaille.org 

Retrouvaille (pronounced 
retro-vaye; French for 
“rediscovery”) is an 

international marriage ministry program, Catholic in 
origin, designed to help couples heal and renew their 
marriages. This program has helped tens of thousands 
of couples experiencing difficulties, disillusionment, 
and distress in their marriage. A team of three veteran 
couples and a priest facilitate the weekend experience 
in which husbands and wives are helped to re-establish 
effective communication and to gain new insights into 
themselves as individuals and as a couple. It is open to 
all couples of all or no faith backgrounds. 
 

The next Oregon Retrouvaille program begins with a 
weekend retreat in Canby on August 25–27. For 
confidential information about the program, call or 
email the contacts above. Visit oregonretrouvaille.com 
to learn more and register. 

mailto:erin@h-t.org
https://www.mountangelabbey.org/guesthouse/make-a-retreat/retreat-calendar/
https://www.mountangelabbey.org/guesthouse/make-a-retreat/retreat-calendar/
mailto:retreat@mtangel.edu
https://www.rediscoverthespark.org/
mailto:reservations@rediscoverthespark.org
mailto:portland@retrouvaille.org
https://oregonretrouvaille.com/
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Last Tuesday, June 20th, was World Refugee 

Day — an international day designated by the 
United Nations to honor refugees around the globe 
and remember the strength and courage of people 
who have been forced to flee their home country to 
escape conflict or persecution. 
 

By the end of 2022, more than 100 million people 
were forcibly displaced globally, propelled by the 
war in Ukraine and other conflicts around the world. 
With a record number of people forced to leave their 
homeland, we must work together to bring hope and 
support to refugees by including them in the 
communities where they have found safety. 
Inclusion paves the way for long-term solutions for 
refugees and displaced people, allowing them to 
thrive in a new country or preparing them for a safe 
return to their home countries. 
 

Catholic Charities of Oregon (CCO) has long been a 
champion of refugees and has resettled over 10,500 
individuals since the 1980s. Holy Trinity helped 124 
of those individuals with our Ministry House and 
Refugee Ministry from 2015–17! CCO always needs 
volunteers to help with refugees, from welcoming 
families at the airport to tutoring kids and more. 
Learn more and sign-up at bit.ly/CCO-refugees.  

S OCIAL  J USTICE  M INISTRY  
Eileen Sleva — 503.713.7939 — eileen.sleva@gmail.com 

M INISTRY  NEWS  

Garden Update: We have begun to harvest the 
fruit (more accurately, vegetable) of our labor! So far, 
we’ve gathered: 

 14 bags of Bok Choi 

 43 bags of Bibb Lettuce 

 5 bags of Scallions 

 41 bags of Carrots 

 6 bags of Beets 
 

The number of families we serve continues to 
increase weekly, so whatever we collect from the 
garden is immediately given out and it usually will 
only last one serving day. 
 

I am so grateful for all the garden volunteers that 
helped make this project such a success: those who 
built the boxes, planted the seeds, watered the 
plants, and harvested the product. Thank you all for 
your service to our community! 
 

Here are this week’s needed items if you’d like to 
drop-off a donation for the Food Closet: 

 Canned Tomato products 

 Canned Soup 

 Canned Beans 

 Canned Vegetables 

F OOD  C LOSET  M INISTRY  
 

Michelle Dieter — 503.641.1842 — michelle@h-t.org 
 

HOLY TRINITY FOOD CLOSET IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER.  

Food Closet  

Week of June 12th 566 

Since January 1st 13,064 

Backpack Program 

Week of June 12th 90 

22–23 School Year 3,554 

NUMBER  OF  PEOPLE  SERVED  

Join Archbishop Sample 
on Sunday, June 25th at 
11:00am for a special 
Celebrate Life Mass in 
honor of the one-year 
anniversary of Roe vs. 
Wade being overturned at 

St. Mary’s Cathedral (1716 NW Davis St.)! There will 
be a rosary prior to Mass at 10:30am. 

 
June 26 – July 1 —  Celebrate Life: A Week of 

Action with Oregon Right to Life (ORTL) 
 

Take part in ORTL’s “Celebrate Life” week and 
engage our communities with pro-life action! Each 
day has a different type of “action item”, and you 
can fill out a “passport” as you complete them. You 
can then submit your passport for a chance to win 
prizes! Visit ortl.org/celebratelife to learn more and 
sign-up. 

R ESPECT  L IFE  M INISTRY  
Jerry & Vicky Maurseth — vjmaurseth@gmail.com 

Give the gift of life at our 
Summer Blood Drive on 
Friday, July 7th, from 

1:00-6:00pm in Fireside! 
You can pick a timeslot 
and sign-up now at bit.ly/

htblooddrive .  Many 
thanks to our Knights of 
Columbus council for 

coordinating these lifesaving drives! 
 

Are you unable to give blood but still want to help? 
Reach out to Tom Stoffel to talk about volunteer 
opportunities before, during, and after the Drive! 

S UMMER  B LOOD  DRIVE  
Tom Stoffel — 503.806.1816  

https://bit.ly/CCO-refugees
mailto:eileen.sleva@gmail.com
mailto:michelle@h-t.org
https://www.ortl.org/celebratelife/
mailto:vjmaurseth@gmail.com
https://bit.ly/htblooddrive
https://bit.ly/htblooddrive
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C OMMUNITY  A NNOUNCEMENTS  & E VENTS  
S AINT  B ENEDICT  F ESTIVAL  2023  

503.845.3030 — sbf@mtangel.edu 

 

The monks of Mount Angel invite you to celebrate 
the feast of their holy father, Saint Benedict, at their 
annual festival on the Hilltop: Saturday, July 8th 
from 12:00-4:00pm! The afternoon begins with 
Midday Prayer with the monks in the Abbey 
church and ends with Vespers for the Solemnity of 
St. Benedict. 
 

You’ll enjoy a gourmet picnic, savor the tastes of 
Benedictine Brewery beers — including their new 
bourbon barrel-aged beer — and local wines, relax 
to live music, and even play lawn games with the 
monks. You’ll also get to tour special exhibits that 
share their Benedictine monastic life, including a 
first-time-ever look at a monastic cell! 
 

Tickets are $60 each and include the catered picnic 
and all activities. The festival is for adults 21+ and 
is pet free. Mark your calendar for July 8th and get 
your tickets at mountangelabbey.org/sbf! When:  Sunday, August 6th 

Time:  11:00am to 3:00pm 

Where: 3600 SW 170th Ave.  
 

Join the Sisters for their landmark 60th 
Annual Family BBQ! Choose from take-out, drive-thru, 
or outdoor eating options to enjoy a delicious meal and 
support the Sisters and their Retreat House. This year’s 
menu: 
 

 Full Meal — $12 — 1/2 Grilled Chicken, BBQ Pulled 
Pork on a bun, or Cheeseburger (each served with baked 
beans, coleslaw, corn on the cob, and chips) 

 Value Meal — $6 — BBQ Pulled Pork on a bun or a 
Grilled Hamburger (served with chips) 

 Soft drinks or water — $1 

In-person diners will also have cotton candy, popcorn, 
and snow cones available to enjoy. Plus, the Sisters will 
have their famous dessert booth, games, door prizes 
announced throughout the day, and Sweepstakes cash 
prizes of $250, $500, and $1,000! Visit olpretreat.org/
annual-family-bbq to learn more. 

O UR  L ADY  OF  P EACE  R ETREAT  BBQ 
503.649.7127 — sisters@olpretreat.org 

The monks of Mount Angel 
Abbey are delighted to invite 
you to the 2023 Abbey 
Bach Festival! Experience 
beautiful, inspiring music 
this summer up on the 
Hilltop on July 26, 27 & 28 

(Wednesday through Friday). 
 
Join the monks for Vespers, explore their 
renowned library and museum, feast on a delicious 
dinner, and take in the view from the Hilltop while 
listening to several outstanding, world-renowned 
musicians. The Festival begins each evening at 
6:00pm (5:20pm for Vespers) with a performance in 
the church, followed by a picnic buffet supper 
before the main performance at 8:00pm. Call, 
email, or visit mountangelabbey.org/bach to learn 
more and order your tickets today! 

2023 A BBEY  B ACH  F ESTIVAL  
503.845.3030— bach@mtangel.edu 

mailto:sbf@mtangel.edu
https://www.mountangelabbey.org/sbf/
https://olpretreat.org/annual-family-bbq
https://olpretreat.org/annual-family-bbq
mailto:sisters@olpretreat.org
https://www.mountangelabbey.org/join-us/bach/
mailto:bach@mtangel.edu
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Annulment Advocacy     Erin Nieves | erin@h-t.org 
Funeral Planning      Ann Hammond | 503.701.9566 
Funeral Receptions     Dolores & Barb | ht.funeralrcp@gmail.com 

Homebound Ministry    Erin Nieves | erin@h-t.org 
Prayer Shawls      Renee D-J. | ht.prayershawl@gmail.com 
Prayer Requests      Erin Nieves | erin@h-t.org 

M INISTRIES  OF  P ASTORAL  SUPPORT  

P ARISH  STAFF  
Pastor      Bill Holtzinger | frbill@h-t.org 
Deacon & Business Manager Brett Edmonson | brett@h-t.org 
Parish Admin    Erica Wills | parish@h-t.org 
Bookkeeper     Julie Mikkelson | julie@h-t.org 
Pastoral Assistant   Erin Nieves | erin@h-t.org 
Director of Religious Ed.  Chris Storm | cstorm@htsch.org 
Sacramental Admin. Asst.  Pat Linton | pat@h-t.org 
Food Closet Coordinator  Michelle Dieter | michelle@h-t.org 
Music Director    Mark Nieves | music@h-t.org 

Administrative Ingrid Lowery | ieal@comcast.net 
Pastoral   Maria Menor | meeps68@yahoo.com 
School   Eric Hansen | sac@htsch.org 

A DVISORY  C OUNCILS  

First Friday Adoration Mike Prusynski | mikepru@live.com 
Information Desk Marilyn Palma | marilynpalma@comcast.net 
Newcomers Welcome Rocio & Nancy | rjjalapeno@comcast.net 
Parish Events  Monette Mallari | 503.307.3438 
Senior Luncheon  Brenda Goldner | bgoldner3@comcast.net 
Sunday Hospitality Allie Buchanan | mrsrlb76@gmail.com 

P ARISH  L IFE  

Baptism      Pat Linton | pat@h-t.org 
First Communion (2 gr. +)  Chris Storm | cstorm@htsch.org 
Confirmation (7-12 gr.)  Chris Storm | cstorm@htsch.org 
RCIA & Adult Confirmation Erin Nieves | erin@h-t.org 
Marriage & Wedding Prep. Pat Linton | pat@h-t.org 

S ACRAMENTAL  P REPARATION  

Abuse Survivors Group Anne Church | 971.238.2654 
Aging with Grace  Hilary Hutchinson | 503.526.0650 
Al-Anon Group Meeting Chuck K. | 347.336.0333 
Centering Prayer Group Marilyn M. | jonmarilynm@yahoo.com 
Christ Renews His Parish Carol Liebertz | 503.680.0749 
Filipino Community  Monette Mallari | 503.307.3438 
Health Ministry   Debbie Gray | debbie.a.m.gray@gmail.com 
Indian Community  Pinto Akkara | pintodavis@gmail.com 
Knights of Columbus  Dave LaMora | davidl627@yahoo.com 
L’Arche Portland Liaison Maria Menor | meeps68@yahoo.com 

Panache     Patty Huntzicker | phuntzicker@gmail.com 
Respect Life    Jerry Maurseth | vjmaurseth@gmail.com 
Social Justice   Eileen Sleva | eileen.sleva@gmail.com 
Women’s Prayer Group Irene Tarango | htwpg23@gmail.com 

C OMMUNITY  G ROUPS  & M INISTRIES  

Religious Ed. (K-5 gr.) Chris Storm | cstorm@htsch.org 
Wednesday Bible Study Marilyn Palma | marilynpalma@comcast.net 
Young Adult Ministry Daniel Rodriguez | youngadults@h-t.org 

F AITH  FORMATION  & E DUCATION  

L ITURGICAL  M INIST RIES  
Altar Servers    Erin Nieves | erin@h-t.org 
Greeters     Jim Huntzicker | huntzicj@ohsu.edu 
Communion Ministers & Lectors Pat Linton | pat@h-t.org 

The FILIPINO CATHOLIC COMMUNITY and the FILIPINO CHORALE of Oregon & SW Washington 
in partnership with the FILIPINO BAYANIHAN CENTER are proud to present 

 

CANTAMUS IN ANIMO GRATO | WE SING IN GRATITUDE 
 

A Concert by the YOUNG VOICES 
OF THE PHILIPPINES 

 

With a special performance by the 

FILIPINO CHORALE OF 
OREGON & SW WASHINGTON 

 

Friday, July 21, 2023   |   7:00pm 

Holy Trinity Catholic Church  

Tickets: $25  Doors open at 6:30pm; Seating is first-come, first-served 

Formally launched in January 2020, the Young Voices of the Philippines (YVP) is one of the scholar choirs of the 
Treble Choir Association of the Philippines (TCAP). YVP members were hand-picked from the various choirs in the 
country by esteemed husband-and-wife team Prof. Jude B. Roldan, Music Director and Resident Composer, and 
Dr. Maria Theresa Vizconde-Roldan, Conductor. This internationally recognized treble choir is made up of children 
and youth from different social and economic backgrounds, bound by their passion for music and service. 
 

Their performance in Oregon will conclude their nearly month-long U.S. Tour, during which they will perform at Carnegie Hall in 
New York City and participate in the International Youth Choir Symposium at the University of Maryland and in the Golden Gate 
International Children’s Choral Festival in San Francisco. This concert is presented in collaboration by the Filipino-American 
Association of Vancouver (FAAV); the Foundation for Philippine Progress (FPP); the Filipino American Friendship Club of Oregon 
(FAFC); and the Council of Filipino American Associations of Oregon and SW Washington (CFAA). Contact Raquel Naval 
(queng71@hotmail.com, 503.290.4537) with questions. 

mailto:erin@h-t.org
mailto:ht.funeralrcp@gmail.com
mailto:erin@h-t.org
mailto:ht.prayershawl@gmail.com
mailto:erin@h-t.org
mailto:frbill@h-t.org
mailto:brett@h-t.org
mailto:parish@h-t.org
mailto:julie@h-t.org
mailto:erin@h-t.org
mailto:cstorm@htsch.org
mailto:pat@h-t.org
mailto:michelle@h-t.org
mailto:music@h-t.org
mailto:ieal@comcasat.net
mailto:meeps68@yahoo.com
mailto:sac@htsch.org
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